[bookmark: _GoBack]On January 28th, 2015, MISO discovered a possible vulnerability in the OATI webTrans system via MISO’s OATI XML Interface. MISO and OATI immediately worked together to identify and implement enhanced security features as quickly as possible. At this time, there is no evidence that any information was accessed and improperly utilized by unintended parties.
